San Remo District e Bendigo Bank

Financial Services Limited

1 December 2008

At the Ordinary General Meeting of San Remo District Financial Services Ltd.
held on Monday 24™ November 2008 at Newhaven Primary School Catherine
Rogerson registered her resignation as Company Secretary. Michele Fulwell,
Director, accepted the position of Company Secretary effective immediately.
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Terry Ashenden
Chairman
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